
ALL INDIA INSURANCE EMPLOYEES’ ASSOCIATION 
LIC BUILDING     SECRETARIAT ROAD      HYDERABAD 500 063 

(E-mail: aiieahyd@gmail.com)   

Cir.No.24 / 2019                                                                                                                        26th July, 2019 
 

To  
All the Zonal/Divisional/State/Regional Units 
 
Dear Comrades, 

Reimbursement of Furniture Allowance to Class-I Officers 

LIC Central Office issued a circular on the above subject on 25.7.2019.  The benefit under the scheme is 
granted to only Class-I Officers and the other classes of employees were not extended the same.  We, 
therefore, addressed a letter to Chairman, LIC which is reproduced hereunder. 

With greetings, 

Comradely yours, 

 
General Secretary, 

                                          (V. RAMESH) 
=======================================================================================  

26th July, 2019. 

Chairman, 
LIC of India, 
Central Office, 
MUMBAI. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

Furnishing of residence of Class-I Officers 
 
We have come across a circular ref: CO/OS/Furniture/2019/7 dated 24.7.2019 extending the benefit of 
reimbursement of furniture allowance to Class-I officers.  While welcoming the move of the LIC for the 
benefit granted, we are deeply disappointed for not extending the benefit to other sections of the 
employees.  
 
We would like to draw your attention to our letter dated 18.3.2019 wherein our disappointment was 
expressed when similar attempt was made on 18.3.2019 in this matter. 
 
We, therefore, once again urge upon you to release instructions immediately, extending the benefits of the 
above referred circular to all sections of employees. 
 
Thanking you, 
 

Yours faithfully, 
                      Sd/- 

General Secretary. 


